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MINUTE OF MEETING DAY 
FIFTH PROJECT MEETING IN LITHUANIA 

EUROPEAN CNC-NETWORK - 
TRAIN FOR EUROPE – DIGITAL REVOLUTION 4.0 

 

Meeting Description Fifth Project Meeting in Kaunas (Lithania) 

Meeting hosted by Kauno Technikos Profesinio Mokymo Centras 

 

Minute written by [IE] John O’Neill on behalf of [HR] as thanks for their help. 

 
 

Date / Place / Time Activities / Results / Points of importance 

 
Hard Working Day 
Wednesday 
18th January 2023 

 
10:00 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

   
    
After a good breakfast on Hotel Santakos we took the No. 37 bus to the host 
school, Kauno Technikos Profesinio Mokymo Centras. 

 
We were welcomed by the coordinators Heinz and Martin. The students were 
asked for their opinion on how the day’s work should proceed and they were of 
the opinion that both Worklines should continue the tasks from the previous 
day. 
 
Workline A, the wagons, are at various stages of development and the more 
advanced countries are now helping the other countries to proceed with the 
technical and electronic work. 
 

 
 

Workline B continued with the web content, project book and photo & video 
content. The Italian group made a video of the wagon connections and their 
interaction with the project website. 
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Date / Place / Time Activities / Results / Points of importance 

 
12:00 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
13:00  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
14:30 
 
 
17:00 

 
The German delegation then gave a presentation of their wagon 
interconnections and web interface. 
 

 
 

 
Lunch was served at 1pm after which the delegations presented the mornings 
work to the entire group. Four out of the six groups have their wagons 
connected to the server at this stage with the other two experiencing minor 
issues in order to complete their connections. 
 
The Italian team being the experts in the Webcam configuration reported 
significant progress in that work. They were able to show that the camera can 
be oriented to the 10 showcase positions and the images can be displayed 
over the internet. 

 
 

The groups returned to their technical and documentation work to consolidate 
their morning efforts.  

 
Students and teachers returned to the auditorium for the Evening Flashlight 
after which we all returned to the hotel. 
 
 

 
 


